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Erland Construction promotes four and elects a new board
member
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Matt Combs

Ben McConchie

Rick Jensen

Burlington, MA Erland Construction has completed the promotion of four employees to new roles
that support the continued success and growth of the firm.

Matt Combs has been promoted to project executive and will be acting in this capacity for the
advanced technology/life sciences group. Combs’s transition to project executive reflects Erland’s
strong presence in the advanced technology and life science markets.



Ben McConchie has been promoted to academic, corporate, commercial (ACC) group manager.
McConchie joined Erland bringing 18 years of experience in project management, estimating,
purchasing, capital planning, and preconstruction. As ACC group manager, McConchie will focus on
growth and development in the academic, corporate, and commercial sectors as well as overseeing
all project activities with particular emphasis on client satisfaction.

Steve Craft

Sean McDonald

Steve Craft has been named vice president, director of operations. Craft has been with Erland since
1981. He started out as an assistant field engineer, learning the ins and outs of the industry and,
more importantly, what makes a project successful. Craft earned the trust of colleagues and clients,
grew his expertise, and helped build up Erland’s diverse portfolio. In his new role, Craft will focus on
deploying resources in a way that benefits both Erland and their clients as well as employee
development.



Rick Jensen has been appointed senior vice president. Jensen joined Erland in 1981. He started out
as a field supervisor, quickly moving up the ranks through project management and into more
operations-focused roles. His commitment to building long-term relationships has kept the company
at the forefront with clients and industry partners. As senior vice president, Jensen will focus on
developing and implementing various corporate initiatives as well as mentoring and assisting team
members with personal development plans.

Additionally, Sean McDonald has been elected to Erland’s board of directors. McDonald will serve
as treasurer.

In this role, he will work closely with the president and vice president of finance to monitor and
analyze the financial position and guide and administer the fiscal matters of the company.
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